
 

10th October 2019 

 

To: Parents of Girls in Years 5 & 6 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

 
‘This Girl Can’ Festival – Harvey Hadden Sports Village, Nottingham 

 
On Tuesday 5th November, all the girls in year 5/6 have been entered into a Year 6 'This Girl Can Festival' at 
Harvey Hadden Sports Village. The emphasis will be on fun and enjoyment, and for the pupils to “have a go” at a 
variety of sports and activities. They will take part in a mass warm-up, followed by a rotation around different sports 
and activities. 
 
Your child will be required to wear their Hollygirt P.E. kit (including tracksuit) and trainers. They should also bring 
a water bottle. A packed lunch will be provided and eaten when we have arrived at the facility. We shall leave 
Hollygirt at around 12:00pm, and will be back in time for normal end of day collection. Transport to/from the venue 
will be provided by Mrs Keyworth and another member of staff in their cars. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask me or Mrs Keyworth. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr J. Ockelford 
PE Department 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 
 

‘This Girl Can’ Festival – Harvey Hadden Sports Village, Nottingham 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________   Class: _________________ 
 
I give consent for my child to participate in the ‘This Girl Can’ Festival at Harvey Hadden Sports Village on 5th 
November 2019. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that 
there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  
 
I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this activity. 
 
I give permission for a member of Hollygirt staff to drive my child to the venue and back to Hollygirt (in accordance 
with the School’s insurance policy). 
 
Signed: __________________________________________  Date: _______________________ 
 
 

Please return to Mr Ockelford by Friday 18th October 2019 
 
 


